
 
 

 

 

Parents! 
We need your help with Vacation Bible School this summer!  

We are looking for volunteers for many important jobs!  

 

   This year, VBS will only be 3 evenings, June 22-24, from 5:30-8:00 

pm.  We are planning a fun, SAFE, event full of God’s Word, which 

will take place mostly outside under tents!  If you are interested in 

helping, please fill out this form & return it to Barb Patchett in the 

Religious Ed office ASAP! 

 

Name:                                     Address: 

Email:                                     Phone: 

 

What evenings are you available? (Circle days you can help) 

         All   Tuesday   Wednesday   Thursday 

 

Have you taken Protecting God’s Children (safe children workshop 

through the Archdiocese of Detroit)? ______ 

 

Questions?  Contact Barb at barbpatchett4@gmail.com, or  

810-956-2976 
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